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7th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You will have seen that two sheep (as yet unnamed) have joined the school Farm. They are 
pedigree South Downs sheep and although they are shy, they are growing braver by the day! 
We hope the children will enjoy learning about them and how to care for them.  
 
Their care is much the same as the goats - one or two visits per day (at a time convenient to you) 
to feed and give fresh water, during which time you can walk and play with the goats and feed 
the sheep by hand.  
 
If you would like to care for the sheep and goats (NOT chickens or ducks) please complete the 
attached form and return to the Office or Mrs Wiggs in Ash Class. Further, detailed instructions 
can be given immediately prior to when you wish to care for them. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support with our animals! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Goats and Sheep 
 
Name of pupil…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of Parent………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
We would like to care for the goats/sheep on the weekend(s) of…………………………………………….. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
We understand that if we are unable to fulfil the task we must notify the Office before the end 
of the school week.  
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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